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Message to the Committee from Branch Members Alistair and Rhonda Parker:

'Thanks for doing a great job, we really love your enthusiasm.’


Thank you - it’s always nice to get feedback!

HALLOWE’EN RALLY with BRISTOL BRANCH

by Kathleen & Harry Ridley


We are sending some photos from the Hallowe’en Car Rally, that Jenni and Antony from the 
Bristol group organised on the 29th October.  We went with Steve and Alex, we had a lovely 
drive along the Wye Valley, and ended up having a nice roast lunch before we started our trip 
home. It was a really lovely day, meeting up with other Morris Minor groups, and thanks go to 
Jenni and Antony for organising it.



WESTONBIRT ARBORETUM 5 NOVEMBER

by Sarah Bracher


Kathleen Ridley organised for us to go to Westonbirt Arboretum, Tetbury, Glos. 17 of us went and 
had a glorious time looking at the amazing colours of the trees. Rain meant we headed to the 
café for a while, but we all had a lovely time.

JANUARY NEWSLETTER

Please send items for inclusion in the January 2024 Newsletter by 25 December. 

Please send to bill@euclidvillas.co.uk or text to 07798 601224. 

mailto:bill@euclidvillas.co.uk





THE RATCLIFFE PICKUP

One of the oldest businesses in Malmesbury is Ratcliffe’s Engineering Works and Forge in 
Foundry Road.  They have owned this E-reg pickup since new. It was on show at their recent 
Christmas Art and Craft Fair.

NEXT NORTH WILTS BRANCH EVENTS

Sunday 17 December, 1:00pm: Christmas Indoor Picnic Lunch at Castle Eaton 
Village Hall. Father Christmas, mulled wine, and talk: “Minors in the Media”. 

Please bring your contributions to this year’s Christmas Hamper for Swindon Night 
Shelter. Contact Gill.


14 January 2024 12:00 New Year Lunch at the Freke Arms, Highworth 

Contact Gill


Deadline for January Newsletter: 25 December 2023

KEY RING PHOTOS

Thanks to those members who have kindly contributed interesting key ring photos. Ash’s are on 
his Convertible and his Traveller. Gill’s, for her Post Office van, has a pillar box, and a head 
gasket made by Roger Taylor who was a North Wilts Branch member. Bill’s has a gadget for 
gapping spark plugs. More, please!
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